WALK-IN STUDENTS

November 8, 2024 Administration

Registration closed at midnight, Friday, October 25, 2024. Any student who has not registered can take
the examination as a Walk-in student. Walk-in students should arrive at the test site at 7:45 a.m.

Choose a test site from the blue link “WALK-IN TEST SITES”. Call the test site as soon as possible beginning
Monday, October 28, and tell them that you want to take the COOP/HSPT test as a Walk-in student. Most
sites will put you on a Walk-in list so you will be sure to be admitted.

The student will be asked to fill out a” WALK-IN APPLICATION FORM” before the test begins. This form is
available on the blue links below, and should be filled out at home and presented at the registration desk.
Do not enter a Student ID number. Click on the blue link below “PARTICIPATING HIGH SCHOOLS” for
school names and codes where test results will be sent (maximum of three).

The $95.00 fee for Walk-in test takers ($70.00 test fee + $25.00 Walk-in fee) can be paid in cash, a bank
check, or money order payable to NJCOOPEXAM. Personal checks will not be accepted.

The extended time accommodation is not available for Walk-in students.



